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Bible Verse for April
As we face spring, along with it come

some showers.
Job 29:23
New Living Translation
They longed for me to speak as people long

for rain. They drank my words like a
refreshing spring rain.

Everyone enjoys our Birthday Parties!! We celebrated April and
Dave’s birthdays with Pineapple Upside Down Cake and
Chocolate Pudding Cakes.

Muletown Pottery came and helped the residents paint some Easter
decorations. This is always a fun day.

Everyone is busy painting. These turned out adorable. So proud of our
residents at Poplar Estates.
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Mule Day Queen and Court Come to Poplar Estates Assisted
Living

Picture of Mule Day painted by one of our residents,
Phyllis Lowe

Well, it is April and time to celebrate Mule Day on
April 6th. This is a very busy time for Columbia, TN and
we are so thankful that the Mule Queen and her Court
came and spent some time with us at Poplar Estates. This
year, Anissa Grimes is the Mule Day Queen. Her Court is
Kennedy Bragg 1st RU, Graciee English 2nd RU, Shae
Klamert 3rd RU and Ava Sykes 4th RU. These young ladies
worked very hard to win their place as Mule Queen and
supportive Court. We want to thank them for taking the
time to come and visit with our residents and bring them
some treats. Fun was had by our residents.

Spring Is Right Around the Corner

Our residents had a little fun today potting some
flowers. We have been talking about spring and how we
are always excited about the freshness of spring. some of
the residents gathered to plant some spring flowers for
their room. This will bring a little spring to each of them.
We also planted some flowers in our planters by our front
door. The days are getting warmer and the sunshine feels
so great. We are taking walks whenever weather permits.
We will soon be planting our garden. Our residents love
to help with this and then watch it grow. Happy Spring
everyone, from Poplar Estates.


